Control
Walerjet
Cutting

As the number of coronavirus cases continue to escalate within the United
Kingdom, we would like to assure you that Control Waterjet Cutting Ltd are taking
a range of actions to minimise the risks to our employees caused by the spread of
Covid-19 and to also protect the health and safety of our Customers and visitors.

With immediate effect the following restrictions have been put into place:

- Visits from suppliers or potential suppliers should be for essential reasons only
(For the time being only planned visits are permitted)

- We are actively encouraging a “handshake free” workplace.

- All entrance areas are cleaned at regular time slots to minimise any
contamination

We are currently not aware of any issues within our site or the local area and
wish to maintain the health of all our employees.

We therefore hope you can understand and appreciate the need for the above
actions.

If we believe that tighter restrictions need to be put into place. Please rest
assured that you will be up-dated on any changes. If you have any questions,
please contact lan Macpherson on 01246 284000

Yours Sincerely

lan Macpherson



